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Peab builds parking garage in Jyväskylä 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build a parking garage in Jyväskylä. The customer 

is Jyväs-Parkki Oy and the contract is worth EUR 19 million.  
 
The new parking garage will contain a total of 208 parking spaces and will be built 
underground in a central location next to Jyväskylä Town Hall. Building a parking garage 
underground requires extensive groundwork and solid construction. The project will also 
require a large construction crew since the parking garage walls and roof will be cast in-
situ.  
 
“We’re very proud to carry out this project and contribute to the development of Jyväskylä,” 
says Matti Joensuu, Region Manager Peab. 
  
The project is a turnkey contract. Construction starts in March 2023 and the project is 
expected to be completed in the summer of 2024. 
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Matti Joensuu, Region Manager Peab, +358 40 713 2810 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 16,000 employees and net sales of SEK 64 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


